
NEWS RELEASE

Travel Alert: Hurricanes Idalia and Franklin

8/29/2023

FORT WORTH, Texas — American Airlines is monitoring two major storm systems that are expected to impact

Florida, the Southeastern U.S., and Bermuda this week.

Hurricane Idalia

Hurricane Idalia is expected to make landfall on the Gulf Coast of Florida Aug. 30 as a major hurricane, and impact

parts of Florida and nearby states through Aug. 31.

American has issued a travel alert for 12 airports in Florida, Georgia and South Carolina, allowing customers whose

travel plans are a�ected by Hurricane Idalia to rebook without change fees.

Hurricane Franklin

Hurricane Franklin is expected to approach Bermuda Aug. 30.

American has issued a travel alert for Bermuda’s L.F Wade International Airport, allowing customers whose travel

plans are a�ected by Hurricane Franklin to rebook without change fees.

Customers can reschedule their travel on aa.com or by contacting Reservations at 800-433-7300 in the United

States or Canada or at 800-744-0006 in Bermuda.

American will continue tracking both systems with our customers' and team members' safety top of mind.
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symbol AAL and the company’s stock is included in the S&P 500. Learn more about what’s happening at American

by visiting news.aa.com and connect with American on Twitter @AmericanAir and at

Facebook.com/AmericanAirlines.
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